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Rangitīkei District Council submission on the Term of Parliament (Enabling 4-Year Term) 

Legislation Amendment Bill 

Rangitīkei District Council (Council) thanks the Parliament Justice Committee for the 

opportunity to provide feedback on the Term of Parliament (Enabling 4-Year Term) Legislation 

Amendment Bill. The This bill would create an option to extend the Parliamentary term to four 

years at the start of each term.  

Council supports the proposal to extend the Parliamentary term to four years.   

 

 

Ngā mihi, 

 

Andy Watson 

Mayor of the Rangitīkei 

 


